
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, September 7, 2021 5:26 PM 
'Vickie Fiorentino ' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10434-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Vickie Baggett We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in 
Docket 20210000, and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: Vickie Fiorentino <fiorentino.vickie@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 202112:41 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Re: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

We are on a fixed income, 3 adults in the home over 60. Me, husband & my brother. Less than 34k a year. 
Before Biden ... We had a 600.00 cushion, now, due to the rise of cost in utilities, food, insurance, 
staples(shampoo, deodorant, feminine products, laundry, etc. ,) Fuel costs ... Husband is a disabled Veteran with 
cognitive problems. I had to quit work to take care of him. Soon, we will not be able to afford to live. 
Retirement is not what it used to be, and I STILL cannot afford health insurance. 

On Tue, Sep 7, 2021 , 12:28 PM Records Clerk <CLERK@psc.state.tl.us> wrote: 

Good Afternoon, Vickie Baggett, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you. 
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Lisa Smith  

  

Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Office of the Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission  

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.  

Tallahassee, FL 32399‐0850 

850‐413‐6770 

  

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

  

  

From: fiorentino.vickie=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <fiorentino.vickie=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On 
Behalf Of Vickie Baggett 
Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 4:40 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

  

Dear Commissioner 
 
While we only gain $7.00 per month, each year, on our SS pmts., The utilities just took all 
that. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Vickie Baggett 
370 Jennifer Drive 
Titusville FL, 32796-3249  

 

  




